
 

 

The Swaziland Vipassana Association 

Southern Africa 

 

 

To the Compassionate Master 

The Supreme Sangha Council 

The Royal Thai Government 

The Venerable Organizers and Dignitaries. 

 

We wish to heartily congratulate you on being awarded the hosting of this 9th United Nations Day of 

Vesak conference.  

This 9th occasion coincides with the auspicious date of Vesak  2555 . 

The Swaziland Vippassana association is greatly honored by your generous invitation to attend this 

conference. Now delegates from all over the world can come together to meet and share ideas. 

We are sincerely grateful that our organization is represented. 

We wish you all the success in the smooth running of the event . 

 

 May all of Humanity be happy and well. 

Yours in the Dhamma 

 

Swaziland Vipassana Association  


